

April 16, 2019

TO: Teachers and Librarians

FROM: James Hartman, Supt.

RE: Ferris ISD gives a FLIP!

## Ferris Loyalty Incentive Program

In recognition of your commitment to return to the District for the 2019-2020 school year, the Board of Trustees has approved a \$500 loyalty incentive payment to be added to your May check. We are thankful for your service to our students, and the Ferris Loyalty Incentive Program is a way to demonstrate our sincere appreciation for that service and loyalty.

In short, we do give a FLIP...!